
The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development is touring the 
province to talk to you, parents and primary caregivers. We’re hosting a series of 
interactive conversations to hear from those who have children enrolled in early 
learning and child care or will in the future. 

Conversations will be about early learning and child care for children aged 0-4
in child care centres and family homes, as well as children aged four to 12 in
before and after school care.

We’re coming to: 
Yarmouth - Tuesday, October 10  
Clare - Wednesday, October 11  (Facilitated in French)
Bridgewater - Thursday, October 12
Visit childcarenovascotia.ca/public-engagement or scan the QR code for 
more information and to register beginning September 18 at 12 p.m. 
Session will be from 6-8 p.m. 

If you can’t join us in person, please join us online. 

Participate in an online survey and exchange of ideas at 
childcarenovascotia.ca/public-engagement

We’re building a brighter future 
for children, and your input matters.


